
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

For immediate release 5 October 2010 

 

 
AIB BOARD ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
Allied Irish Banks, p.l.c. (“AIB”) announces that Mr Robert G. Wilmers has notified the 
Board of his resignation which takes effect immediately. Mr Kieran Crowley has 
indicated his intention to resign from the Board on 13 October 2010.  
 

- Ends - 
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